
2024 Amended Illness Policy
As of 2/7/2024

Children in good health are permitted to come to the center. If your child develops signs of a

possible illness, you will be contacted and asked to pick as soon as possible. If you are not able

to leave immediately, the second person on the emergency contact list will be contacted. If your

child is sent home with any of the following symptoms they are not permitted to return to care

the following day or until your child is deemed noncontagious by a doctor and are expected to

find alternative care

● Fever over 100.4°
○ Children need to be fever free, without medication, for 24 hours in order to return

to care.
● Diarrhea- Two or more that occur close in time
● Vomiting
● Pronounced or persistent coughing
● Unexplained rash
● Any contagious illness including but not limited to: strep throat, flu, covid, chicken pox,

pink eye, measles, hand, foot, & mouth etc.


